
For emergencies outside of normal business hours: 

Joe Lopes, Supervisor  
Brantford Engineering and Construction Ltd 
1-519-861-0375 
Jlopes.bec@gmail.com 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
RED HILL AREA 2 (PHASE 3, 4) – UNDERGROUND SERVICING AND ROADWORKS 

May 14, 2019 

 

Empire Communities has received approval from 
the City of Hamilton to install underground 
services requiring road closure along First Road 
West between Mud Street and the entrance to 
Heritage Green Sports Park. Construction is 
scheduled to start May 21 2019, and be 
completed by November 30 2019. 

WHAT CAN YOU EXPECT? 

• Access to your residence, Emergency 
Services (Police, Fire, Ambulance), mail 
delivery and waste collection will be 
maintained 

• Access to Heritage Green Sports Parks will be 
maintained through Green Mountain Road 

• Access to the Heritage Green Dog Park will be 
provided through the Heritage Green Sports 
Park. Signage will be provided. 

• Traffic control during this period of 
construction will be provided by the 
contractor 

• Detour signage for First Road West road 
closure will be provided 

• There will be no impact to your water service 

• As with all construction projects, some work 
may be re-scheduled due to weather or other 
conditions

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience while this work is 
being completed.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience and would like to thank you in 
advance for your cooperation. We remind all 
motorists to please reduce your speed near 
construction areas.

For construction and general inquiries, please contact: 

Kevin Ward - WSP 

(416) 268-2644 
kevin.ward@wsp.com 
 

Lori Rez – City of Hamilton: Planning and Economics Department 

(905) 546-2424 ext. 7860 


